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Daisy Class

Christmas Donations     
Daisy Class has begun its Christmas 

grotto transformation and we would be 
so very grateful for any donations to 

help us decorate and craft! Please 
could you donate anything festive for 
us to use; tinsel, gems, ribbon, hanging 

decorations, lolly sticks, wrapping 
paper, googly eyes, paper chains, 

cardboard tubes and anything more 
you think of! Thank you so much for 

your continued support! 

Christmas Concert!

Monday is our Christmas 
concert! Please remember to 
dress your child in festive 

clothes that they can wear for 
the full session on 9th 

December for the Nursery 
Christmas Concert.                 

(9.00am - AM Daisy Class         
2.30pm - PM Daisy Class) 

Advent

We learnt about Advent and 
talked about all the different 
things we have to wait for. We 
thought of birthdays, babies, 

Christmas and many other 
occasions. We have our own class 
advent calendar and we will take 
it in turns to add a bauble to our 

advent Christmas tree! 

Number of the Week!

Our number of the week this 
week was 'Number 3'. We 

explored the number and thought 
of lots of things that have 3... 
three little pigs, 3 sides of a 

triangle, goldilocks and the three 
bears! Check out our ever 

changing 'Number of the Week' 
display next to the cloakroom. 

Winter                        
This week we have started our 

new winter topic and the chillier 
weather has been a perfect 

setting! We have talked about 
winter weather and the many 
different things that happen 

during the season. We have been 
busy decorating our Christmas 
trees and have enjoyed making 

Daisy Class very festive! 

Christmas Party! 

Daisy AM will be closed next
Wednesday (11th December)

All children (AM & PM) will be 
joining us for our Christmas Party 
and magician visit during the PM 
session. Please dress your child in  
festive party clothes! Please arrive 
at 12:25pm and pick up at 3:25pm. 
Please speak to your class rep to 

find out what food to bring. 

    


